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2 PUPIL REPRESENTATION ON THE CHILDREN AND FAMILIES SERVICES COMMITTEE 
(AN3-2021) 

 
Reference is made to Article V of the minute of meeting of the City Council held on 22nd May, 2017, 
wherein it was agreed to seek nominations for a pupil representative on the Children and Families 
Services Committee. 
 
The City Wide Pupil Council has nominated Miss Fatima Ishaq, a pupil at Morgan Academy, to be the 
pupil representative on the Children and Families Services Committee for Session 2020/2021. 
 
The nominee has agreed to abide by the Code of Conduct in accordance with the Standards 
Commission’s Guidance. 
 
The Committee is asked to approve the appointment. 
 


